
27th April 2020 
 

 

Dear Grasshopper Class, 

I hope you are all keeping safe at home whilst enjoying the 

lovely sunshine. I have been enjoying the weather in my garden 

with lots of cups of tea. I hope you all had a lovely Easter 

break and had some chocolates to eat. 
 

I have eaten lots of chocolates over the holidays as a treat 

to myself but now I am back to eating lots of healthy fruit 

and vegetables. 

I am missing you all very much throughout 

this difficult time and you must be thinking 

of all your friends. I have shared a little 

poem I read, something to remember each 

other by. Keep working hard with your 

learning at home. I hope to see you all very soon 😊 
 

Keep safe, best wishes 

Miss Virdy 


